
OTAN News Items and Social Media 

In addition to having an OTAN account and receiving periodic emails and communications from 
OTAN, two of the best ways to stay connected to OTAN throughout the school year are to follow our 
news items and subscribe to our social media sites. News items are posted on the main page of our 
website three times a week (Monday, Wednesday, and Friday). We post information about OTAN 
events and services, and issues of interest to the field regarding technology and tech integration. 

We are also increasing our social media presence via four sites. Please consider subscribing to one 
or more of our social media sites to stay connected: 

• Twitter: twitter.com/otan or @OTAN 

• Facebook:  facebook.com/otanservesadulteducation or @otanservesadulteducation

• LinkedIn: linkedin.com/company/otan_2 

• YouTube:  youtube.com/otanservesadulteducation

You can also connect to our social media from the OTAN website. Click on 
the Stay Connected Menu on the top of the OTAN.us website and select 
Social Media, or look for the social media icons in the bottom footer of the 
homepage. 

Social media is a great way to learn more about what OTAN is working on 
and contribute to your own professional development. Please subscribe to 
our sites and add your voice to social media conversations with your fellow 
adult education colleagues. 

Stay connected to OTAN! We look forward to hearing from you online! 
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